
 

       
 
 
REF: YCA21/GHA/ACC/SA-82 

                                                                                               ACCRA, 24 OCTOBER 2021  
 

Dr Manja Klemenčič 
Lecturer on Sociology (of Higher Education) 
USA 
 
Dear Dr Manja Klemenčič, 
 
SUBJECT: APPRECIATION FOR SPEAKING AT THE YOUTHCONNEKT AFRICA SUMMIT 2021 IN ACCRA 

On behalf of the President of the Republic of Ghana, the Organising Committee of the YouthConnekt Africa 
Summit 2021, partners, and all the young Africans who participated in the YCA 21 Summit, I write to convey my 
profound gratitude to you for taking time off your busy schedule to speak at Summit. 

We are especially grateful for the unique experiences you shared during your session on, ADVOCACY & ACTIVE 
CITIZENSHIP 

Because of your contributions, delegates left the Summit enlightened and empowered to cause the change 
needed for the Continent’s transformation. 

It is our hope that you will be able to accept and share your wide knowledge on other issues with us in the future. 

Once again, kindly accept our warmest appreciation.  

Please find attached the Summit Communique for your necessary action. 

Sincerely,    

   
       
 
 
 
HON. MUSTAPHA USSIF   
MINISTER OF YOUTH & SPORTS 
REPUBLIC OF GHANA  
 
 


